
EXPLANATION OF KCRM-LP’S TEMPORARY SILENCE 

 

KCRM-LP left the air on July 19, 2018 after the station’s facilities were 

destroyed when a tornado struck downtown Marshalltown, Iowa. 

The station was reconstructed and returned to the air on July 15, 2019 with 

facilities authorized by the FCC on May 7, 2019 in File No. BPL-20190503ABG.  

A covering license for the new facilities was filed on July 15, 2019, File No. BLL-

20190715APY, which was granted on July 29, 2019. 

The public interest, convenience and necessity would be well served by a 

grant of the requested license renewal application. 

 


